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06 June 2023 

 

Planned electricity supply upgrade – Stanmore 

Low-voltage underground CONSAC Cable Replacement Project  

 

Dear Resident/Business owner,  

As part of Ausgrid’s capital works program, Ausgrid is replacing the existing low-voltage underground 

cables in Stanmore. These cables provide electricity to the local homes and businesses in the area.  

 

The cables have reached the end of their serviceable life and will be replaced to enable Ausgrid to 

maintain a safe and reliable electricity network.  

 

What to expect during the work?  

This work will be completed in multiple stages throughout June & July 2023, weather and ground 

conditions permitting. Please see overleaf for map of work areas. 

• There will be an increase in truck and vehicle movements in and around the worksite, with a variety of 
different machines being used as part of this work.  

• To ensure the safety of the community, we will place steel plates over the open trenches when work is 
not taking place. 

• We will use lights in the work area but will direct them away from nearby properties.  

• There will be temporary changes to traffic where we are working. we will use traffic controllers to guide 
drivers and pedestrians around the work area.  

• There will also be temporary parking restrictions in place so that we can carry out our work safely. We 
will start reserving parking spaces in the area with signage prior to our work.  

 

As part of this work, power outages will take place. The customers directly impacted by power outages will 

receive an outage notification letter four (4) clear business days prior, confirming the outage details. 

 

Construction hours  

Ausgrid standard operating hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

Works will take place during normal hours unless otherwise stated below.  

Date Location Description of work 

Sunday  
18 June 2023  
Nightworks  
Hours 21:00-05:00 

Merchant Street & Cavendish 
Street 

Multiple pole installation 

Thursday 
22 June 2023 

Near #95 Cambridge St  Low Voltage pole replacement  
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Monday 
26 June 2023 

near #112 Cavendish st and 
along Cavendish st and 
Merchant st 

Low Voltage pole replacement  

Wednesday 
28 June 2023 

Merchant Street & Cambridge 
Street 

Completion of underground low 
voltage cable replacement 

Friday 
30 June 2023 

Merchant st & Cavendish St Completion of underground low 
voltage cable replacement 

Sunday 
2 July 2023 
Nightworks  
Hours 20:00-05:00 

At corner of Merchant & 
Cavendish st and along 
Cavendish st and Merchant st 

Low Voltage pole replacement  

 

Keeping you informed  

We apologise for any inconvenience that this work may cause you and thank you for your cooperation and 

patience whilst we complete this important work.  

Please contact our project team to discuss this work and to address any concerns that you may have by 

phone at 1800 604 765 or via email at majorprojects@ausgrid.com.au.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

Project Manager | Ausgrid  
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